
From: Danny Varat
To: 'Kate Bryan' <kbryan@CRCPublicRelations.com>

Date: 10/25/2017 4:49:57 PM
Subject: RE: March For Life - Lt. Governor Kevin Bryant

Kate, I never heard from anyone. Is there someone there that I can contact? Thanks
 
Danny
 

From: Kate Bryan [mailto:kbryan@CRCPublicRelations.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 11:51 AM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: RE: March For Life - Lt. Governor Kevin Bryant
 
Hi Danny,
 
You’re so welcome! Thanks for reaching out. I passed your info on to the MFL and they’ll be reaching out to you. See 
you in January!
 
All my best,
 
Kate
 

From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 11:44 AM
 
To: Kate Bryan <kbryan@CRCPublicRelations.com>
 
Subject: March For Life - Lt. Governor Kevin Bryant
 

​Kate, thanks again for helping us get in touch with the right folks. I appreciate your help.

 

Danny

 

864-787-4150
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